
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website www.stwilfridsrcprimary.co.uk Weekly Information Sheet No.4 Dated 29.09.23 

As 
 

Religious Life of the School - Please see the link for this week's Wednesday Word;  
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=104.8 
Family Mass – is a week on Saturday 7th October at church at 5:30pm. Please make a 
real effort for your children to attend this first Family Mass of the new school year. We’d 
love to see you there! 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

PARENTS TEACHERS FRIENDS ASSOCIATION (PTFA) -  WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!  
We are now in URGENT need of new volunteers. 

 

As a parent of a child in school we ask you to think about becoming an active 
member of our PTFA. Your commitment would be to just attend 1 or 2 meetings 
after school each half-term and help when you can at PTFA fund raising events. 
*** Without support, our PTFA will have to close and this will be to the detriment of 
all children *** 
Each year, our PTFA pay for safe, cool drinking water for the school, Y6 France 
hoodies and discount the cost of trips by £5 for each child. In addition, they have 
resourced class sets of iPads, new library books and other school resources to the 
tune of tens of thousands of pounds. If you can help please turn up at the PTFA 
AGM on Wednesday 11th October at 6pm at school.  
PTFA AGM – any nomination forms – please return by Monday 9th October. 
 

Notice - Tempest Photos will be in school on Monday 2nd Oct. to take family and individual 
photos.  If any Y6 are attending St Cecilia’s open morning (9:15-10:15am) on Monday, 
please be back here by 10:30am for their photos.   
Fairsnape Class – Year one will be visiting Preston on Tuesday 3rd October as part of 
their geography lesson looking at the main features of a city.  A letter went home last week 
with further details.  It is important that you fill in the medical consent form attached and 
slip stating if you require a school packed lunch.  Please can all consent forms be in by 
today - Friday 29th September.  Please note – your child will not be able to go on the 
trip if the forms have not been completed, signed and returned to school. 
Life Education Visit – Our school is receiving a visit from Life Education Lancashire on 
Tuesday 3rd October and Wednesday 4th October.  All our children take part in the 
programme, which is specifically designed for their age group and encourages making 
healthy living choices.  We would be grateful if parents could make a voluntary donation of 
£4.20 on ParentPay to cover the cost of this visit.  Harold book marks will be available to 
buy on the day for a £1.  Please send this money in a separate envelope with your child’s 
name on it.   
Reception Class – NHS Health questionnaires went home earlier in the week.  Please 
complete the form and return to school by Friday 6th October. 
School’s Out - Places for our breakfast and after school club must be booked a week in 
advance by emailing: schoolsout@longridge-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk NOTE: School’s Out 
After School and Breakfast Club only accept payment through ParentPay. 
Open Afternoon – advance notice for your diary! - Existing and prospective 
parents/carers are warmly invited to our Open Afternoon on Wednesday 18th October.  
Notices – It has come to our attention that some of the KS2 children are arriving at school 
at 8.30am.  May I remind parents there is no one on duty at this time.  Children are not to 
arrive before 8.45am. Also please note all children need a coat in school every day. 
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The highest award in our school is the Star. These are the children who 
have excelled in class all week.  

 

Remember your child can keep and wear their STAR BADGE all year but we cannot 
provide replacements. Also, please remove the badge before washing uniform as if 

not they can cause a hole to sweatshirts, polo shirts, cardigans, etc. Thank you. 
 
 

Parlick – Florence Dixon – for a super start to school with a fantastic can-do attitude! 
 
Fairsnape – Luke Moon – for trying so hard to complete his work this week. 
 
Pendle – Grace Monks - for always completing her work to the best of her ability. 
 
Bleasdale – Noel Radak – for super answers during all of our Opening Worlds 

lessons. 
 

Bowland – Jakub Wiktor – for brilliant effort with homework. 
 

Beacon – Elliott Simpson – for always giving 100% and being a great talk partner in 
lessons. 
 
Dunsop – Niall Simpson – for being a wonderful Role Model in Year 6. 
 
 
 

 
 

Wilf and the teachers are tickled pink with this week’s marvellous mathematicians 
who are; Harper Newby, Jessica Jolly, Iona Simpson, Penelope Sidgreaves, Olivia 
Proctor, Anayah Ehtisham and Edward Carr. 
 
 

    
 

 
The following children have shown great effort, perseverance or talent with their 
reading this week; William Garside, Theo Billington, Joe Steinhage, Willow Jackson, 
Libby Daunt, Frankie Hampshire and Nevaeh Brown. 
 
 

Winners of a Merit Award this week are; 
Odin Underwood – for setting a good example by sitting quietly and being ready to 

start lessons. 
 

 

 


